Hello Penn Valley families!

Our online yearbook ordering has closed, but we still have copies available! If you would like
purchase a yearbook, please fill out the form and return it to school by Friday May 24, 2024.

We can accept cash or checks payable to Penn Valley PTO.

If you purchased a yearbook online, you will receive your order.

The fifth grade class does NOT need to order a yearbook.

If you have any questions, please contact pennvalleypto@gmail.com.
Thank you,

Penn Valley PTO

Attachments:

A

2023-2024_Yearbook_Order_Form.pdf (73.6 KB)


https://storage.googleapis.com/pt05-2/messages/attachments/0aa05c71d524267d45fdb7e1d6526808/2023-2024_Yearbook_Order_Form.pdf

